
Notification to Abutters  
Site Investigation 

434 Allens Avenue 
Providence, RI  
Plat 47, Lot 601 

 
October 17, 2023 

 
 
In accordance with the Rhode Island Department of Environmental Management's (RIDEM’s) Rules and 
Regulations for the Investigation and Remediation of Hazardous Material Releases (the Remediation 
Regulations), and the Industrial Property Remediation and Reuse Act (Rhode Island General Law 23-
19.14, Section 11), the current Responsible Party of the subject Property (AARE, LLC) is providing 
notice to abutters of a plan to conduct an environmental Site Investigation at the above mentioned 
property. The goal of the investigation is to determine if any current or historical activities at the property 
have resulted in releases of oil or hazardous materials to soil or groundwater. The investigation will 
involve the sampling of environmental media (soil and groundwater) by an environmental professional.  
The investigation findings will be summarized in a Site Investigation Report (SIR). The property is further 
designated as Plat 47, Lot 601 of the City of Providence Tax Assessor's plat maps. RIDEM has 
determined that conducting this investigation is in the public interest. 
 
Although several previous environmental investigations have been completed at the Site, these 
supplemental investigations are being completed to determine current environmental conditions at the 
Site. The target date for completion of this SIR is September 28, 2023. For more information regarding 
this notice or this investigation, or to make arrangements to review Department records pertaining to this 
property location, inquiries should be submitted to: 

 
Mr. Jeff Crawford, Principal Environmental Scientist 
RIDEM/Office of Land Revitalization and Sustainable Materials Management 
235 Promenade Street 
Providence, RI 02908-5767    
Phone: (401) 222-2797 ext. 2777102 

 
 
 


